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Decision:  Commuter Parking Update 

At its meeting of December 20, 2016, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Note the parking rate increases in support of the 2017 budget, as approved by the Board 
at its meeting on November 21, 2016 (see Appendix A); 

2. Receive the information set out in the Confidential Attachment; 

3. The information set out in the Confidential Attachment is to remain confidential until a new 
management contract is in place for the maintenance and operations of TTC commuter 
parking lots”. 

The following staff recommendation was referred to staff with a request for additional 
information to be submitted to the January Board meeting: 

4.  Endorse the approach to go out to tender for the maintenance and operations of 
commuter parking lots.  




